
 

Media advisory 

Members of the Monetary Policy Committee (MPC) to host a briefing with market analysts on 

Wednesday, 15 April 2020 

Members of the MPC of the South African Reserve Bank will host a briefing with market analysts 

tomorrow Wednesday 15 April 2020 at 09.00 – 10.30 regarding its decision to cut the repo rate by 

100 basis points. 

Analysts are invited to confirm their attendance as soon via email to media@resbank.co.za. The 

conference will be hosted virtually on MS Teams and details will be shared upon confirmation.  

Should you have any questions, please contact Thoraya Pandy at media@resbank.co.za or 082 416 

8416. 
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